## THE MORECAMBE BAY INVESTIGATION

Chaired by Dr Bill Kirkup CBE

## PANEL MEETING - WEDNESDAY 15 JANUARY

The next Panel Meeting will take place on Wednesday 15 January at University Hospitals of Morecambe Bay NHS Foundation Trust, in Royal Lancaster Infirmary.

11:00-12:00 –	Panel Meeting at Royal Lancaster Infirmary
12:00-13:00 –	Panel to visit maternity and neonatal services at Royal Lancaster Infirmary
13:00-17:00 –	Panel to divide into two sub-groups. The first will visit the maternity and neonatal services are Furness General Hospital while the second will meet with the Trust's Executive Team in Kendal.

These informal visits are about setting into context the evidence the Panel is hearing. The visits to the maternity and neonatal units will assist the Panel's understanding of their layout as well as how services are currently delivered. The meeting with the Trust's Executive Team will help the Panel to establish how governance procedures are operated and what the involvement of non-executive Directors is. This visit is not about gathering evidence.

As with all Panel Meetings, families are welcome to observe the proceedings and are therefore welcome to attend the discussion that begins at 11.00am.

For any queries, please contact the Investigation directly at <a href="mailto:correspondence@mbinvestigation.org">correspondence@mbinvestigation.org</a> or by telephoning 01772 536376.